The Rare Book School, the University of Pennsylvania South Asia
Center, Department of Religious Studies, and Department of South
Asia Studies present:

Public Lecture by Yasmeen Khan, Head of the Paper
Conservation Section in the Conservation Division of
the Library of Congress

October 21, 5 PM-6:30 PM EST

This is a public viewing party of the conclusion of the "Book
Cultures" Symposium at the Annual Conference on South Asia
at the University of Wisconsin-Madison

Register to attend online at book-cultures.com (or using the QR
code to the right). No registration is required to attend the In-
person viewing party, located at the University of Pennsylvania
Van Pelt Library, Lippincott 242. Dinner for in-person attendees
Is immediately following the lecture. Email robbme@upenn.edu
to reserve a place at dinner.




